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SUBJECT WARD CONSULTATION COUNCILLOR RESPONSE RESPONSE 

Druids Heath 
Regeneration  

Druids Heath 
and Monyhull  

Email & Teams 
Meeting on 
10/11/21 

Cllr Julien Pritchard - Supports a 
holistic regeneration of Druids 
Heath that is done in partnership 
with the community and delivers 
community needs and wants. 
 
Most importantly the community 
needs to see progress and 
momentum with this project and re-
assurance that Druids Heath has 
not been forgotten.  
 
Starting to build housing soon would 
help provide this. It would also help 
rehouse those in tower blocks 
earmarked for demolition who wish 
to stay. 
 
Greater clarity is needed regarding 
the rehousing of residents in blocks 
earmarked for demolition.  
 
Although the leader provided a 
timeline in a response to a written 
question at November 2021 Full 
Council, it would be good to have 
these timelines included here, so 
the community knows when we can 
expect progress. 
 
More clarity is needed regarding the 
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budget for the project and whether 
the budget approved in October 
2018 is still available.  
 
It is not clear what the employer’s 
agent procured following the 
October 2018 cabinet report has 
achieved The Council will need to 
ensure value for money when 
procuring a new employer’s agent. 
 
The master planning for phase 1 
should include provisioning enough 
social housing to rehouse people 
who will be being rehoused in 
phase 2 who wish to stay. So that 
they can move in one move. In the 
same way that quick win sites 
before phase 1 could help rehouse 
those being rehoused in phase 1. 

 


